Dear Brothers,

The Provincial Congress of our Mother Province of Colombo was held from
September 17 ~ 21, 2018 at a Retreat House in Colombo. The theme of the
Congress was “Oblate Life and Mission of the Colombo Province: Challenges
and Relevance”. There were more than fifty participants representing different
Oblate communities in the Province and the Superiors and delegates of the
Delegations of Bangladesh, Pakistan and Japan-Korea. The areas of concern
discussed at the Congress were Mission and Community Life, Initial Formation

and Ongoing Formation and Administration and Finances.

For further information on the Congress kindly see the attached soft copy of the
Document of the Acts of the Oblate Congress. Please take some time to read the
document.

Below are a few pictures of the Congress.

Thank you.

Brad Rozairo OMI

Delegation Superior



Provincial Congress in pictures
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